UPPER MERION TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ZONING CODE WORKSHOP MEETING DECEMBER 5, 2019

The Board of Supervisors of Upper Merion Township met for a Zoning Workshop meeting on Thursday, December 5, 2019 in the Township Building. The meeting was called to order at 6:15 p.m., followed by a pledge of allegiance.

ROLL CALL:

Supervisors present were: Carole Kenney, Bill Jenaway, Greg Philips and Tina Garzillo. Also present were: Anthony Hamaday, Township Manager; Joe McGrory, Township Solicitor; Rob Loeper, Township Planner. Absent: Greg Waks.

CHAIRMAN'S COMMENTS:

Mrs. Kenney stated an executive session was held on Monday, September 30, 2019 to discuss real estate matters. Ambivalent

DISCUSSIONS:

The Malvern School, 800 Mancill Mill Road. Demolition of existing office building and construction of 2-story (10,750 sf) Day Care Center, 2.41 acres, SM-1

A discussion ensued the Malvern School, 800 Mancill Mill Road, Demolition of existing office building and construction of 2-story (10,750 sf) Day Care Center, 2.41 acres, SM-1. Approval was received from the Board to move forward.

Fence Regulations

A discussion regarding fence regulations ensued.

ADJOURNMENT:

Board Action:

It was moved by Mr. Philips, seconded by Mr. Jenaway, all voting "Aye" to adjourn the meeting. None opposed. Motion approved 4-0. Adjournment occurred.

ÁNTHONY HÁMAĎAY TOWNSHIP MANAGER

mm

Minutes Approved:

Minutes Entered: